THE SAFE CONTACT WORLDWIDE

Conflict Material

In July, 2010, the “Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform” as well as the “Consumer Protection Act
(Wall Street Reform Act)” had been put into effect. This reform imposes documentation and
disclosure obligations on companies that use particular materials in order to ensure that their
products do not contain any conflict material. Details are specified in section 1502, HR 4173.

We, at Adels-Contact Elektrotechnische Fabrik GmbH & Co. KG, are aware of our social
responsibility with regard to the environment, safety and health as well as in view of human
rights. We realise, that our behaviour in business has an effect on the environment and society.

We purchase our materials and components from well-known manufacturers and distributors
with whom we have built up a long-standing, trusted relationship. As a manufacturer of
components we, however, do not have any direct influence on the origin of minerals. Due to
the complex value chain and multiple production processes of metals it is not possible in each
individual case to trace back where the tin-containing materials originate from.

Adels-Contact does not directly import conflict materials from the countries concerned.
According to the relevant information we currently have, our suppliers do not use any conflict
material.

Should you have any queries regarding the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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